

Dear West Kelowna Council

The mobile home has been updated and I believe adds to the community, it is well maintained and not an eye sore. There are not any impacts due to there are multiple mobile homes in the area and some neighbors are living in tow behind trailers. Since the mobile was installed in 2013 there have been no issues or objections to it being on the property.

The following is a request for the renewal of the temporary use permit File No: TUP 17-02 760 Petterson Rd. Lot A, DL 3111, ODYD, Plan KAP89366. I wish to renew the permit for an Additional three years as I am currently going through civil litigation with my neighbor, the West Kelowna build development department is aware of the issues. I have not been able to build do to a work place injury that took 2 years to recover from. Along with the bank would not lend on the property due to going through title insurance because of the civil litigation. I am currently working with realtor Greg Dusik with Coldwell banker to sell the property, to get away from some of these issues. One of the subjects on the sale of the property is to secure the T.U.P extension for the additional 3 years. I cannot speak to what the new owner's plans are with the mobile after the extension runs out. I hope Council can understand my rational and realize the hardship I have been faced with over the last 4 years and work with myself and the new owners. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Please accept this letter as our official request for renewal Warmest Regards,
Jordan Lohse
Home owner: 760 Petterson Rd. West Kelowna B.C. V4T 3T6
Ph: